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Dr. Crump is a behavioral scientist who joined the National Institute on Drug Abuse in 2001.  She 
received a Doctor of Science in Behavioral Sciences from the Johns Hopkins University Bloomberg School 
of Public Health. She completed a postdoctoral fellowship at the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National 
Institute of Child Health and Human Development where she participated in community- and school-
based prevention research in diverse populations.  Dr. Crump worked as an Assistant Professor in the 
Department of Public and Community Health, University of Maryland at College Park, where she 
instructed students in health communications and minority health and conducted research as a part of a 
community-university health partnership.  At NIDA, Dr. Crump has overseen numerous research projects 
related to family, school, and community-based drug prevention.  Her current program areas focus on 
school-based and college-based drug use prevention and on community-centered approaches to drug 
risk-reduction in American Indian and Alaska Native populations.   


